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Road Work on Route 207 Tuesday 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2019)  
 
The Public Works (PW) Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the Community that Route 
207 will be reduced to one lane in the area of Mohawk Hills 
Road beginning at 6am on Tuesday, July 23rd, weather 
permitting. 
  
PW crews will replace a pipe along Route 207, to allow for the 
installation of drainage on Mohawk Hills Road. The work is 
expected to last two days. 
  
Signage will be erected in the area where work is carried out. 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience. Please 
contact PW for more information at (450) 632-5825. 
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